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October 21, 2022 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I received your request for autopsy reports of homeless decedents in Washoe County from 2019 
to present.  The autopsy reports are generally not considered public records.  In place of those 
reports, I am providing a Record of Death for each homeless decedent.  This will include the public 
information including cause and manner of death. 
 
I hope this helps. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Justin Norton 
Operations Manager 
 


